
Vice  President  Hussein  Al
Sheikh  appreciates  UAE’s
rejection  of  West  Bank
annexation
Ramallah – 03/09/2025 – The Vice President of the State of
Palestine, Mr. Hussein Al Sheikh, highly appreciate the stance
of the state of the UAE in rejecting the Israeli measures to
annex any parts of the West Bank, considering it a red line
for the Emirates, which undermines regional integration and
destroys the two-state solution.
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